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Director of the Club since April 2010. Henry is a former Mayor of

Maitland. At the time of his retirement Henry was a National Manager

experienced in financial analysis and business management. Henry is

a Justice of the Peace and a recipient of the Order of Australia Medal.

Henry Meskauskas  OAM
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Bob was elected to the Board in 2001 and is the current Treasurer.

Bob is a qualified Accountant and is currently on the Club Advisory

Board of the Royal New South Wales Bowling Association. Bob is a

Life Member.

Bob Bullen
TREASURER

Current Member of the Board of Directors. Previously was Treasurer

of Forbes Services Memorial Club and Director, Vice President and

Treasurer Forbes Sports & Recreation Club. David completed 15

years’ service for the ANZ Bank as a Managerial Accountant. After

this, was a Director & Financial Controller of an Electrical and Air

Conditioning business and grew the business from $250,000 to

$4million until retirement in 2004. David has been a director since

2013. David is a Returned National Serviceman 1966-1968. Justice of

the Peace appointed 1973. 

David Button

Mark Unicomb
Born and bred in Maitland. Mark and his wife started their small

business in 1998 originally operating as Hunter Wholesale Chicken.

After a few years they decided to open a butchery today known as

the successful Shipley Meats. CMC Member since 2005 and has

been a bowling member on and off for the last 20yrs . Mark has won

some minor club championships/pennants along the way and most

recently was apart of a winning State Championship team

representing CMC. 

VICE PRESIDENT 1 TO BE ELECTED
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Current director since 2023. Studied up to Diploma Level Business

Administration at University of Newcastle. Franks business interests

include:

·Owner & Director Hunter Petroleum Products 2000 – present 

·Owner & Director Quinn’s on Melbourne Street 2016 – 2025

Frank was previously President of Maitland Pickers RLC, and a

current board member of Newcastle Rugby League. Frank has

received life membership to both Maitland Pickers RLC and

Newcastle Rugby League.

Frank Lawler

Current director since 2023. Chartered accountant who has been

working in public practice for 17 years which has seen him accumulate

a vast array of business knowledge.  As a Maitland resident for his

whole life, he has great ties to the community and couldn’t think of a

better area to raise his young family. Ashley is a keen lawn bowler

who has proudly represented Club Maitland City on the green for the

past decade.

Ashley Fisher

DIRECTORS 4 TO BE ELECTED

Has been a member for 5 years. He completed my studies in the

United States and then lived in England for 3 years working and

travelling. David owned and operated his own management

accounting business for 7 years and previous to that held numerous

financial and commercial management roles in Tamworth, Newcastle

and Sydney. He is also a qualified secondary teacher in History and

Geography. He has a business degree in accounting along with an

arts degree majoring in history & a graduate diploma in education. 

David Lane

Current Member of the Board of Directors. Previously was Treasurer

of Forbes Services Memorial Club and Director, Vice President and

Treasurer Forbes Sports & Recreation Club. David completed 15

years’ service for the ANZ Bank as a Managerial Accountant. After

this, was a Director & Financial Controller of an Electrical and Air

Conditioning business and grew the business from $250,000 to

$4million until retirement in 2004. David has been a director since

2013. David is a Returned National Serviceman 1966-1968. Justice of

the Peace appointed 1973. 

David Button
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Has represented the Australian School Boys Soccer team against

England and received the Maitland Mercury Sportsman of the Year.

Played over 100 first grade games, and later joined the coaching

staff. George started lawn bowls in 1996 at Hamilton.  In 2002,

joined Club Maitland City. Since retiring from the coal mining industry

in 2018, George has obtained a club coaching certificate for bowls

and has coached CMC members. George has held selector roles for

six years and has served on the bowls committee for four years.

George Niznik
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Previously served on the CMC Board for 10 years, 2013 to 2023. For

the 30 years before retirement, Greg worked for the Tooheys Brewery

where he gained an extensive understanding of the hospitality

industry. Servicing Licensed Clubs, Hotels and Off licence Bottle

Shops. Some  responsibilities included, marketing, promotions,  and

negotiating partnership contracts throughout NSW.  Greg has also

been an active and avid bowler for the past 10 years at CMC. 

Greg Moy 

Born and bred in Maitland. Mark and his wife started their small

business in 1998 originally operating as Hunter Wholesale Chicken.

After a few years they decided to open a butchery today known as

the successful Shipley Meats. CMC Member since 2005 and has

been a bowling member on and off for the last 20yrs . Mark has won

some minor club championships/pennants along the way and most

recently was apart of a winning State Championship team

representing CMC. 

Mark Unicomb


